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PRESENTATION OF CANDIDACY FOR VACANCIES THAT WILL OCCUR ON THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS (IACHR) FOR WHICH ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD DURING THE FORTY-SEVENTH REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
Ms. Antonia Urrejola Noguera
(Presented by the Permanent Mission of Chile)
PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 296


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS and has the honor to advise that the Government of Chile has decided to submit the candidacy of Ms. Antonia Urrejola Noguera as a member of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights for the 2018–2021 term.


The elections will be held during the forty-seventh regular session of the OAS General Assembly, which is to be held in Mexico in June 2017.


Ms. Noguera is a person of vast and recognized experience in the area of international human rights law. At present, she serves as advisor on human rights and the rights of indigenous peoples to the Cabinet of the Office of the Secretary General of the Presidency of Chile. Her curriculum vitae is attached hereto.


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the OAS the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 28, 2016

Curriculum Vitae: 
Ms. Antonia Urrejola Noguera
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